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IRS reminder: Employers must file
Forms W-2 and provide Forms 1099-NEC
by January 31, 2023

The IRS today issued a reminder that to avoid penalties, employers must file Forms W-2 and other wage
statements by January 31, 2023.

As noted in today’s IRS release—]R-2023-08 —employers must file Form W-2, Wage and Tax Statements,
and Form W-3, Transmittal of Wage and Tax Statements, with the Social Security Administration by January 31,
2023.

The January 31 deadline also applies to Forms 1099-NEC, Nonemployee Compensation, filed with the IRS to
report non-employee compensation to independent contractors.
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section
10 37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader's
knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is not intended to address the circumstances of any particular individual or entity. Although we endeavor to provide
accurate and timely information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be accurate in the future.
No one should act on such information without appropriate professional advice after a thorough examination of the particular situation.
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